
Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

SUPPORT - PROPOSED SHORT TERM RENTAL ORDINANCE CF #14-1635-S2

steve williams <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> Sun, May 1, 2016 at 7:04 PM
Reply-To: steve williams <stevenmwilliams99@gmail.com>
To: Sharon Dickinson <Sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Re: SUPPORT - PROPOSED SHORT TERM RENTAL ORDINANCE CF #14-1635-S2 

Dear Sharon Dickinson,

Dear Council President Wesson and Councilmember Bonin:
I would like to applaud the work of you and your staff, as well as those in the Department of City Planning for the 
recently-released short-term rental ordinance. After years of frustration, I feel that the city is taking an affirmative 
step forward to control the negative impacts of the short-term rental industry.
The proposed language will help protect neighborhoods and preserve affordable housing. The ordinance holds 
host and platforms accountable, but still allows people to make their ends meet if needed.
I look forward to this ordinance being implemented in coming months.
CC:
Matthew Glesne, Department of City Planning 
Claire Bowin, Department of City Planning 
Tricia Keane, Office of Councilmember Mike Bonin 
Justin Wesson, Office of Councilmember Herb Wesson 
Sharon Dickinson, Office of City Clerk

Sincerely, 
steve williams

11834 Avon Way
Los Angeles, CA 90066
Constituent
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